
From: Chris Schirber [mailto:cschirber123@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 5:04 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: church at 1524 Summit 
 

Dear City Council President Amy Brendmoen, 
Please do not allow special waivers for the Church at 1524 Summit Avenue.  I live less than a 

block away and am concerned about noise and parking issues that may arise due to such 

waivers.  Thank you.  Chris Schirber (1605 Summit Ave.) 
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